

The International Public Safety Association Announces New Sections for its Membership

Goodyear, AZ – August 23, 2021

The International Public Safety Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit, is pleased to announce the development of new Sections for its membership. The Board of Directors unanimously approved this decision during a meeting on August 12, 2021. The International Public Safety Association will be rolling out these new Sections between August 2021 - June 2022.

"Sections have always been as an option for the International Public Safety Association to establish," said Executive Director Heather R. Cotter. The International Public Safety Association's Bylaws (Article 5, Section 1) states:

"The Board of Directors of the Association may establish, in its absolute discretion, such Sections of the Association as may be deemed advisable. From time to time, the Board of Directors may remove, suspend or create new Sections by majority vote. The Board of Directors, in its absolute discretion, may appoint a member in good standing as chairperson of any Section established by the Board."

"Now that the Board of Directors has approved the establishment of Sections, we have to develop a strategy on how we're going to roll them out over the course of the next year. We intend on being fully transparent with our members about expectations during this initial phase. It will take time to grow each Section and to get our members involved," said Cotter.

All Associate and Active Level Members will be eligible to join a Section. A new Section will be rolled every 4-6 weeks over the course of the next 12 months.

About the International Public Safety Association

The International Public Safety Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, was established in July 2014 in the State of Arizona to bring the public safety community closer together by offering opportunities to network, cross-train and build a stronger public safety community capable of an effective joint response to all incidents.

Press Contact: Heather R. Cotter heather@joinipsa.org

Source: International Public Safety Association